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To whom it may concern

R. Stefan Tomek

Dear Madam, dear Sir

This letter is to certify that I have known Stefan Tomek for many years. Stefan is from

Austria and Germany and he is a member of the global organic movement. He took up

and led a lot of initiatives and participated actively in many discussions with the purpose

to lead agenda setting and position building for the development of the organic paradigm

in Europe and in the world. I met him in my previous positions as Executive Director (ED)

of Bio Suisse and further collaborated with him as ED of IFOAM Organics International. I

know him as a book author, as discussion leader, as initiator and representative of

Ecowellness, which is part of INtegrated ART Holding, as member of IFOAM Organics

International, as standard owner in the IFOAM family of standards and as active

participant of various Organic World Congresses and Global General Assemblies. I also

witnessed his engagements at BIOFACH and ANUGA trade fairs.

In all his commitments, Stefan Tomek, as medical scientist, is passionate about Health of

People and the Planet. He keeps emphasizing that health is a precious good and that

health is much more than an absence of sickness. His interpretation of health is in line

with the description of the organic principle of health that is looking at the health of the

overall system with all its impacts. Stefan would like that the organic movement uses the

opportunities of the global megatrend health much more. More institutions shall build

awareness and capacity around health prevention, healthy nutrition and healthy lifestyle

with joy and beauty in connection with organic agriculture. In his view, organic agriculture

should take the health perspective as the main strategic focus for the development of the

sector, for mainstreaming the organic markets and for the development of the standards.

In my previous and present positions in various organic institutions, I have appreciated

Stefan’s and Ecowellness’ contributions. I felt inspired by the message of health and joy

in life through the organic movement. I support the view that the principle of health is

important for system transitions in agriculture and nutrition towards the organic paradigm

for truly sustainable systems.

Yours, organically,

Markus Arbenz










